
 

 

Cashier’s Office closed at 12 noon on 
17th June 2022  

 

Dear student, 

Due to unexpected water disruption, the Cashier’s Office will be closed earlier 
today at 12 pm and our staff will be working from home. We will resume on next 
Monday, 20th June 2022 as usual. 

If you need our assistance at any time, feel free to drop us an email at 
finance@curtin.edu.my or contact us at 019-872-6355. 

To make payment, please pay at Curtin ePay https://payments.curtin.edu.my.  

 

 

 

 


